CITY OF

Albuquerque

October 9, 1998

Guy Jackson, P.E.

BPLW Architects & Engineers
6200 Uptown Blvd. NE

Suite 400

Albuquerque, NM 87110

Attn; Mike De Lilla

RE: PETROGLYPH PLAZA - A PORTION OF PARCEL H-9-1 RIVERVIEW
SUBDIVIVION (C12-D1G). GRADING AND DRAINAGE PLAN FOR BUILDING
PERMIT AND GRADING PERMIT APPROVALS. ENGINEER’S STAMP DATED
SEPTEMBER 10, 1998.

Dear Mr. Jackson:

Based on the information provided on your September 11, 1998 submittal, the above referenced
project is approved for Grading Permit and Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign off by Hydrology.

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy approval, an Engineer’s Certification per the DPM will be
required.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3984.

Sincerely,

c ndrew Garcia
ile

Good for You, Albuquerque!




